
Simply stated, I feel the new HID (blue tinted) headlights present a sustantial 
vision hazard to other drivers. It is a known fact that the eye has a harder 
time readapting to darkness after being subjected to blue tinted light (as 
opposed to yellow or reddish). As such, a driver is more easily blinded by the 
"glare" of an oncoming car with HID headlights, and after that car passes, it is 
more difficult to regain the extent of visual perception needed in night 
driving. There is NO justification for these HID headlights. They are a hazard, 
and should be banned. 


